JOHN M. PERRY INTERNATIONAL SALES MANAGER

February 28, 2012

Mr. Rusty Woodall President City Beautiful Landscaping 4801 Patch Road Orlando, FL 32822

Dear Rusty:

My wife and I want you to know how pleased we are with the garden City Beautiful Landscaping installed at our Winter Park home earlier this month.

You and your staff took our landscape designer's vision and brought it to life in the small space of our courtyard more vividly than we could have imagined.

As much as the final result, we enjoyed the process. You brought the project to completion on time and on budget, yet allowed the installation to evolve, making thoughtful last-minute changes inspired not only by our designer, but also by your own staff.

It's worth noting that every member of your staff was professional and polite at each stage of the installation. We enjoyed having them at our home.

Anné and I now have a garden, filled with healthy, Florida-friendly foliage, an ear-pleasing fountain and magical night-time lighting that we know will bring us years of pleasure.

We could not have asked for more, and we would recommend City Beautiful Landscaping to anyone.



